
 
 
 

The McKellar Junior Volunteer Firefighter Program is going live June 1! 
 

Are you 15-18 years old? 
Do you have an interest in helping your neighbors? 
Do you want to learn what it’s like to be a Firefighter? 
Our Junior Volunteer Firefighter program will begin accepting applications to fill only a few 
positions with our Fire Department. You will have the opportunity to train with the firefighters, 
and learn firefighting skills, learn about fire safety and prevention, and teach the public about 
what you’ve learned. If you’ve ever thought “I wonder if I could be a firefighter”, send an email 
to fire@mckellar.ca explaining why you think you should be considered for a position as a 
Junior Firefighter in McKellar. Don’t delay, our first recruits will start in July! 
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